
 
 
Ref: 62/16 
Rome, 27 May 2016                        To the Presidents  

          of the European Archery Federations 
 

  c.c.  WAE Board Members 
          WAE Committees 

 
 
 
 
Dear Presidents, dear friends, 
  
 First of all I would like to thank you for your support. The  Congress held in Nottingham 
was a great success also for the huge participation of the Member Associations:  43 Countries, 
directly or by proxy, were attending. 
  
 I am sure that with your support we will be able to go on with an even greater impulse to the 
development of archery in Europe, so to reach new and fascinating goals. I hope that you will not 
hesitate to send me your advice and suggestions. 
 

You can find below the list of the new positions in WAE Executive Board and the new 
composition of the WAE Committees. 
 
WAE Executive Board 
President  Mario Scarzella (ITA)   
1st Vice President Vladimir Esheev (RUS) 
Vice President  Hakan Cakiroglu (TUR)  
Members  Hilda Gibson (GBR)   

Rolf Lind (DEN) 
   Vicente Martinez Orga (ESP) 
   Dominique Ohlmann (FRA) 
   Daniel Pavlov (BUL) 
   Sabrina Steffens (GER) 
Secretary General Marinella Pisciotti (ITA)  
Finance Board            Christian Laforest (FRA) 
 
DTAC Committee                                                                                                                                                                       
Bettina Kratzmueller (AUT)                     
Patrick Lebeau (FRA) 
Evelyn Papadopoulou (GRE) 
 
 



 
Judges Committee                                                                                                                                                                      
Klaus Lykkebaek (DEN) 
Jean Martens (BEL)                                                                                                 
Luca Stucchi (ITA) 
 
Youth Development Committee  
Gullimar Akerlund (SWE)                                                                                                                                                                  
Paola Bertone (ITA) 
Irena Rosa (SLO)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 
Field/3D Committee                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Hannu Kari (FIN)                                                                                                                                        
Helmut Poell (AUT) 
Stefano Tombesi (ITA)                       
 
 

I look forward to hearing from you soon and I send you my best regards. 
 
 
          

         
         Marinella Pisciotti 

     WAE Secretary General 
          
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


